
Merry Thursday everyone! 
  

We are all hanging on in there and have had wonderful 'bubble' Christmas parties 
today which were made complete by the arrival of the REAL Santa this 
afternoon.  He told the children that they had all been extra specially good this year 

and he bought them all a present.  We had to agree with him and I'm sure you will 
too.  The children sang him their Nativity songs and asked him some very searching 
questions.  One little girl also managed to let him know about one thing she had 

forgotten to put on her list! (It was a lady bird bracelet!) 
  
Talking of the nativity, we are very proud to announce that this is now ready to 

view!  It has proved something of a challenge to find a way to share it as it is quite a 
large file so that is why it is in two parts!  I want to reassure you that when it was 
filmed we followed all of the procedures required for it to be covid safe. Can I also 

remind you that this is for family and friends only - please do not post it anywhere 
publicly. 
  

To access it you need to go to the 'Parents and Chips' page of our website, then go 
to 'Latest News'.  At the bottom of the page you will find the link. We are really 
proud of the fabulous singing.   

  
I will email again tomorrow to wish you all a happy Christmas - in the meantime 

enjoy the show! 
  
With love from 

 
Jacky 
 


